
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Pembroke         Term : Spring 1 2020      Whole School Topic: My Wonderful Self 
What we have been learning Photos of our learning 

This term, everyone has come back and has 

been working extremely hard in all areas – it has 

been lovely to see how independent you have 

all been! 

 

English 

Our topic has been ‘My wonderful Self’ and we 

have done lots of speaking and listening as well 

as writing about ourselves. The class have been 

asking and answering each other questions, 

writing captions for the lovely photos you sent in 

and talking about our likes and dislikes. 

 

Maths 

In Maths this term we have focused on size and 

on money. In size we have been identifying big 

and small, ordering objects by size, using 

comparative language and we even began to 

measure our bodies with cubes! In money we 

have been sorting and identifying coins, taking 

part in a structured shop and have really 

enjoyed lots of role play! 

 

Our bodies 

This term we have been looking at our bodies, 

Pembroke Class really enjoyed drawing around 

each other and labelling different parts – it led 

to some really interesting conversations. We 

have also been exploring our emotions, playing 

bingo, charades, role playing and talking about 

what can make us feel different ways. 

 

PE 

In PE this term we have started Rebound 

Therapy, everyone is really enjoying it and has 

been working towards individualised targets on 

the trampoline. We have also started multi-skills 

with Jack playing team games which is so much 

fun! 

  

 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
Den building and 

exploring Bracknell 

Look Out centre parks 

– it was lovely to see 

the role play on the 

boat and castle! 

 

 

 

24th February – First day back 

5th March – World Book Day 

13th March – Sports Relief 

3rd April – Last day of term 

 


